From: Marrs, Judith 

Sent: Friday, December 06, 2013 2:58 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: FW: Top Harassment and HR Management DVDs

Importance: High

Hi Steve, 

Per our discussion just now,  I am accepting  access to this organization's video content  as a gift to the City. 

Thanks again. 

Judy 

Judith L. Marrs

Deputy Commissioner

Diversity and Equal Employment Opportunity

Department of Human Resources
